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Tenders Invitation for Replacement of two of its Air Conditioning Units at Mission�s Building located at
8 East 65th Street, New York, NY 10065

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations, New York invites tenders from reputable heating/cooling
companies for replacement of two of its heating/cooling units at above building.

Sealed bids/tender may be addressed to �Head of Chancery, Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations, 8
East, 65th Street, New York NY 10065. The same should be received within 15 days of this advertisement. The bids
will be opened at 5.00 p.m. on the next day of the last date of receipt of tenders.

Interested companies can visit the building during weekdays with prior appointment for inspection of the detailed
scope of work.

The Mission reserves the right to accept or reject any tender without assigning any reason.

For enquiries/appointments please call: 212-879-8600 Ext: 189
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Contact  Terms of Use  Privacy Statement  Internship Opportunities
© 2024 Pakistan Mission to United Nations. All rights reserved.

https://pakun.org/index.php
https://pakun.org/the-mission.php
https://pakun.org/gallery/
https://pakun.org/pakistan
https://pakun.org/important-issues/
https://pakun.org/related-links/
https://pakun.org/printer-friendly/printpage.php
https://pakun.org/contact.php
https://pakun.org/terms-of-use.php
https://pakun.org/privacy.php
https://pakun.org/internships.php

